
Livonia Public Schools        
Director of Operations  

 
Date: February 6, 2019 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Property Review and Great Northern Report 
 

I would like the opportunity to discuss the report generated by Great Northern 
Consulting Group in November 2018 at the next Committee of the Whole 
meeting on Monday, February 11, 2019.  
 
In October 2018, per the request of the Board, the District engaged Mr. Bill 
Bowman of Great Northern Consulting Group to review five District properties not 
currently in use for educational programming: Adams, Hull, Jefferson, Old 
Webster, and Wilson. The Board requested the current valuation of our property 
assets, as that information had not been updated for approximately five years. 
 
I would like to review this report with the Board. Please add this to the agenda of 
the February 11, 2019 meeting. 
 
Thank you 

 
 

PF 
  

c: Board of Education 
 
  


